

July 17, 2016

Mr. German E. Herrera T. Consul General Consulate General of the Republic of Colombia 604-40 University Avenue Toronto ON M5J 1T1

Dear Consul General Herrera:

I would like to extend my sincere congratulations and best wishes on the occasion of the National Day of the Republic of Colombia on July 20.

This occasion is an opportunity to acknowledge the achievements of Colombia's people and celebrate the traditions and culture of your great nation. It is a time to pay homage to the past and an opportunity to strengthen the ties of friendship between our two countries.

On behalf of Toronto City Council and the people of our great city, I wish you continued success and prosperity.

Yours truly,

Mayor John Tory City of Toronto